
Power Quality Monitor 

 

The Electric Department currently has two Power Quality Monitors from Power 

Monitors, Inc (PMI). One of the monitors needs to be replaced due to its limited 

features and monitoring time. These recorders are used to monitor various power 

quality metrics such as voltage, current, harmonics and etc. 

The electric department is asking for authorization to purchase the Revolution 

Power Quality Recorder and needed accessories from Power Monitors, INC for 

$12,080.68 so we can have more than one functional Power Quality Monitor. We 

would like to order from PMI due to our department’s familiarity with the product 

and the software. The required software is already installed and used by the 

electric department. 

This is a budgeted expense. 


